
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Florida Kubota Loader 1/27/2018 

Overnight Friday January 26th to Saturday Morning January 27th, 2018, the below described 
Kubota Compact Tracked Loader was stolen from a job site yard on US27 just south of Main 
Street, South Bay, Florida.   

Palm Beach County Sheriff case: 180314458  

Please forward this alert to anyone that may have witnessed activity in the area and investigators 
working similar crimes. 

Equipment Details:   
Make/Model: 2016 Kubota SVL-95-2-SHF 
Type: Tracked Skid Steer/Compact Tracked Loader  
Product ID Number: JKUC0953E01S33086 
Owner Applied Number: 558 
Machine has markings for Weekley Paving with the pictured logo. 

 
 
At left is a sister machine from 
the same fleet, showing the 
Weekley logo and Owner Applied 
Number on the loader rear 
upright. The stolen machine is 
also open cab. 

 
 
 
 

As illustrated in the stock image at right, the machine 
PIN/Serial Number plate is on the front, just below the 
operator entry step (on both open and enclosed cab 
machines). 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership 
registration and theft records, and for machine identification 
assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see 
www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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